HIPAA POLICY

HIPAA allows us to utilize patient information, without authorization, in our teaching activities involving our faculty, staff and all UCSD medical trainees. This activity is explained to patients in our Notice of Privacy Practices. However, when other individuals may be present at a conference (for example, college students visiting for a day or physicians and nurses from a private practice) patient authorization must be obtained OR INFORMATION MUST BE DEIDENTIFIED. The items considered to be identifiers by the federal government and therefore to be removed are extensive--basically anything that could tie the medical information to an individual. In addition to the obvious (name, address, social security and medical record number, picture of face), the list includes any date associated with the individual (admission, discharge, birth, death) and implanted device serial numbers. If an authorization is to be used, the new UCSD HIPAA compliant form, available through Medical Records or OCME, must be used.

WE SUGGEST THAT WHENEVER POSSIBLE INFORMATION TO BE PRESENTED AT CONFERENCES BE DE-IDENTIFIED.
